4 June 2005

To Club Captain
John Paterson

Subject: The Artemis Trophy

I have recently been in discussion with Marion French who is the donor of the
Artemis Trophy and which until 2003 was nsed for competition by Division 3.

In 2003, with the popularity of the Saturday Pursuit Races, Marion suggested in future
the Artemis Trophy be used for a Saturday Pursuit aggregate series.

In order to create interest and to prevent confusion with the Costello Cup (non-
spinnaker centre course series) we wish to make the following suggestions.

That the Artemis Trophy be competed for during the Summer period from October to
the end of April (non spinnaker) pursuit series, while the Costello Cup continues to be
used for the centre course (non spinnaker) series during the same period. The two
worst races should be dropped from both series as is done with our other aggregates.

The trophies would then be presented at our annual Presentation Night.

As with all aggregate series, a Notice of Race should be prepared which will prevent
confusion as occurred with the Yanmar and other IRC aggregates.

Progressive aggregate scores should be maintained to create interest and participation
by those interested in this style of racing.

Yours sincerely,

The Cog‘“@/‘/\u C,u‘) wiag Labes ua@.&’i

Harry Tedstone Covr bha MW inbes Puvsol Sermies.

¢.c.Marion French



